
General Minutes

PAC General Meeting Minutes
Minutes taken by: Amber Karnowski
Called to order at 6pm
Agenda approved by Jasmin, Eva
PRIOR DATE Minutes approved by Colleen, Eva

18 total in attendance over our Zoom AGM June 2021

Topic:

Land Acknowledgement
We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-kih-meen-um)
language group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live.

Admin Report:
● Staff Changes. Staffing changes this year. Please see Gilmore Website for details.
● Admin has been updating the school calendar for next year with early dismissal dates

and holiday dates. Please check out the Gilmore website for more details.
https://gilmore.sd38.bc.ca/

● Immunizations and Saleema Noon are booked for next year.
● A few performances and events have been booked for next year.
● Class placements for next year are ongoing.
● Grade 7 farewell this Friday. Students will be recorded and shared with parents.
● Grade 7 year end slideshow will be made available for parents as well.
● Other year end activities are ongoing.

Chair Report:
● PAC 2021/2022 Budget was put to a vote. The budget was screen shared. Laurel

made a motion to vote - Jasmin, Melissa motioned. Motion Passed no objections.
Budget approved.

● Grade 7 farewell. The farewell will be recorded for parents. The grade 7’s are also
having a farewell sushi meal together. Students will receive the yearbook/gift bag.

● PAC members departing. Thank you so much to Melissa, Tara and Jasmin for
everything on the PAC over the years.

● PAC Positions 2021/2022 year voted in.

Treasurer's Report:
● Please see Budget for 2021/2022 Budget.

Report as of last meeting May 2021

General Account has a total of $12,320.38

● Withdrawal total is $1851.61 (masks, teacher allotments)
● Cheques are written for approx. $200: teacher allotments cheques have been



written and PAC expenses reimbursement

Gaming Account has a total of $14,075.33.

● $250 x 2 cheques have been written for the 2020/2021 scholarships

RDPA:
● RDPA last school year meeting was June 1st. Budget deficits will be spread out by

cuts to teachers, support staff and language etc. Janitorial will likely change. One
Janitor will float between a few schools. Highschools are moving to a semester system
for next year.

● Students will be back in class September or will give up place within catchment.
● Schools moving to Microsoft Teams instead of Zoom. RDPA looking at Teams

licences.

Fundraising:
● Completed for the year.
● PAC is hoping for a holiday fundraiser and then one in the Spring. PAC is also aiming

for a few ongoing smaller fundraisers.
● Reminder for movie nights - we need to have licensing in order before we show

movies next school year.

Food Days:
● Hopeful for next year to resume. No updates.

Old Business:
● None

New Business:
● PAC Membership renewal invoice to be paid $75.

Co-Chairs Report:
Jasmin and Laurel would like to thank all in attendance.

Meeting adjourned: 6:49pm

Members present: Melissa, Jasmin, Eva, Tara, Lauren, Laurel, Colleen, Anna, Amber
(New joining members Brandon, Joanny, Leanne, Ferdos)

Regrets: Chaslyn, Kim, Amanda


